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New Podiatry Fee Schedule for 
WorkSafeBC Injured Workers  
 

There is a new Podiatry fee schedule for WorkSafeBC injured workers, developed through 
consultation between the BC Podiatric Medical Association and WorkSafeBC. 

The new fee schedule is effective for dates of service on and after March 1, 2019. Do not use the 
new Podiatry fee schedule to invoice for dates of service before March 1, 2019.  

For Podiatry services provided to WorkSafeBC injured workers, Podiatrists are no longer eligible for 
MSP Podiatry fee codes or Physician fee codes. Podiatrists remain eligible for WorkSafeBC Orthotics 
fee codes in addition to the new Podiatry fee codes.  

Invoicing to WorkSafeBC is done by fax to 604.233.9777 or toll-free 888.922.8807.  

Reports sent to WorkSafeBC are sent by fax to 604.233.9777 or toll-free 888.922.8807.  

The new Podiatry fee schedule will be available on the WorkSafeBC website, March 1, 2019. 

https://www.worksafebc.com/en/resources/health-care-providers/guides/podiatry-fee-schedule

